
 

 

  

 

 

Dear Year 8 Parents and Carers, 

I hope you all had a restful break and happy new year. Thank you all for 

completing and returning the Year 8 draft options form in October. I am pleased 

to announce the main options process is to begin shortly with a timeline of 

upcoming events printed below.   

Friday the 3rd February - Year 8 reports are issued to students to take home. 

This report will help guide option choices and help prioritise which subject 

leaders and KS4 teachers to meet with during the options evening on Thursday 

the 9th February. 

Main options forms are issued to students. Options have been blocked based on 

demand arising from draft options responses, timetabling requirements and 

staffing.  

Thursday 9th February - Options evening takes place in the main hall. (The 

bookings form is open from Friday 20th of January). Parents/carers can pick one 

of three slots, 5-6pm, 6-7pm or 7-8pm to discuss options with various subject 

leaders and KS4 teachers who will be present. The booking form will close on 

Tuesday the 7th of February. 

To book a time slot please follow the link here: 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ 

Friday the 24th February - The deadline for completed options forms to be 

handed in to form tutors. 

Many thanks for your continuing support and I look forwarding to seeing you all 

at the options evening and finalising your child’s options soon. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R Baga 

KS4 Development Manager  

 

https://etonburyacademy.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

